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Galloway Twp., NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey will host the Annual Pre-
Kwanzaa Celebration presented by the Unified Black Students Society on Friday, December 3, 
2010, beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the I-Wing Gymnasium here.  
 
Although Kwanzaa, a week-long celebration of African-American heritage and culture happens 
between December 26 and Jan 1, Stockton hosts its celebration early because the campus is 
closed at that time for the holiday break.  
 
The Pre-Kwanzaa celebration is free and open to the entire community.  The program will 
include libations, a spoken word presentation, dance, music and a Kwanzaa Feast.  Dinner will 
be served in N-Wing Cafeteria immediately following the program.   Admission to the dinner is 
by wristband to be distributed at the event.  
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